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Re: FOIA Request for the Alcatraz Ferry Embarkation Project 
 
 
Dear Ms. Wilson: 

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act,1 I am writing to request copies of the following 
public records relating to the Alcatraz Ferry Embarkation Project (Project) proposed by the 
National Park Service (NPS) within the Golden Gate National Recreation Area in California: 

1. All agreements constituting the proposed Project, including without limitation the 
proposed long-term agreement between NPS and the Port of San Francisco (Port), and 
all proposed concession contracts relating to Project, including contracts relating to ferry 
services to be provided as part of the Project. 

2. All documents and communications relating to NPS’ analysis of potential environmental 
impacts resulting from the Project’s proposal to establish limited ferry service between 
Pier 31 ½ and the existing Fort Baker pier. 

3. All documents and communications relating to NPS’ analysis of potential environmental 
impacts resulting from the Project’s proposal to provide interpretive cruises around San 
Francisco Bay. 

4. All documents and communications relating to any existing or future plans, or potential 
or proposed projects, relating to improvements to the existing Fort Baker pier. 

5. All documents and communications relating to any existing or future plans, or potential 
or proposed projects, relating to ferry service to Fort Baker. 

                                              
1  5 U.S.C. § 552. 
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6. All documents and communications relating to any existing or future plans, or potential 
or proposed projects, relating to transporting or facilitating the transportation of persons 
from Fort Baker to the Marin Headlands. 

7. All documents and communications relating to any existing or future plans, or potential 
or proposed projects, relating to transporting or facilitating the transportation of persons 
from Fort Baker to Muir Woods. 

8. A copy of the PowerPoint presentation that the Port, NPS, and/or the Golden Gate 
National Parks Conservancy presented at the January 22, 2018 joint meeting of the Bay 
Conservation and Development Commission’s Design Review Board and the Port’s 
Waterfront Design Advisory Committee. 

9. All documents and communications related to the Project’s proposed “Queue 2.” 

10. All documents and communications related to the Project’s proposed interpretive exhibit 
regarding “GGNRA Trailhead Info.” 

11. All documents and communications related to the Project’s proposed signage at Queue 
2 regarding “GGNRA Destinations.” 

If possible, we would prefer to receive electronic copies of these records via email. We agree to 
pay any fees associated with this request up to $250.00. If fees will exceed this amount, please 
contact me for authorization before proceeding with this request. 

Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please 
email me at afriedman@sheppardmullin.com. 

Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
Arthur J. Friedman 
for SHEPPARD, MULLIN, RICHTER & HAMPTON LLP 

SMRH:485241620.1 
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